
Headteacher Comment 

Thank you to all the parents who came to meet 

and chat with me last Friday.  I really got a sense 

of how you all want the best for the school and 

the children. 

Since I have started changes have been made 

already.  These have been to the daily routines in 

school—timetables, break times etc. 

I have made a note of the wishes  expressed at 

our meeting on Friday and hopefully we will be 

addressing these in the coming weeks and 

months. 

In the meantime, if you have anything you wish 

to discuss or talk about then please do not     

hesitate to come and see me. 

Thanks 

 

 

 

Mr D. Nelson                                                                    
Headteacher 

School Photographs 
The deadline for payment for last weeks school 
photos in Monday 25th September.  Make sure 
you bring the form and payment together and 
hand into the school office. 

Class Dojo 

We have started using an app called Class  
Dojo in school.  We are using this as a         
behaviour management tool to reward good 
behaviour and sanction poor.  

The children have enjoyed using it as have 
the staff.  The long term use of this will be to 
help keep you informed about what's        

happening with your child each day at school.  
So download it on your phone in readiness 
for it to be rolled out fully next half term. 

Harvest Assembly 

Our Harvest Assembly this year is on Friday 6th 
October, beginning at 2pm.  Rev Terry Moat will 
be leading the proceedings, so we are in for a 
treat.  All adults are invited to join us. 

Please wait for a letter that will ask for             
donations and what we are collecting this year. 
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Reminder 
We still require some data collection sheets 

and home school agreements to be returned.  

These are important so that we have up to 

date contact information, so we can contact 

you if needed.  Please return them to the 

office as soon as  possible please. 

We would like to invite you to come and     
sample our school meals.  We will be inviting 
classes over the coming weeks to come into 
school and have their lunch with the children. 

Next week we are inviting Reception parents in 
to have their lunch with their child. 

Letters will be sent out with information of 

how to book your place.  Cost per lunch per 
adult is £3. 

Monday — Breakfast Club 8.10 

Photograph payment deadline 

Tuesday — Breakfast Club 8.10 

NUFC in school for PE lessons & Football club 

Games Club with Bad Apples 

Wednesday — Breakfast Club 8.10 

Entrepreneurs Club with Miss Mattison 

Thursday — Breakfast Club 8.10 

Reception Parents School Lunches — 12.00 

Street Dance Club with Bad Apples 
Friday — Breakfast Club 8.10 

Celebration Assembly 2.30  School Hall 

Next Week’s Highlights 

Tuesday 

Football with NUFC Foundation                             

3.00—4.15 KS2 

Game Club with Bad Apples                                    

3.00—4.00 Reception, KS1 & Y3/4 

Wednesday 

Entrepreneur Club  with Miss Mattison 

12.20—1.00 Y5/6 

Thursday  

Street Dance with Bad Apples                        

3.00—4.00 KS1 & 2 

*  More clubs will be coming soon.  * 

After School Clubs 

Breakfast Club 
Breakfast Club is open every morning .  Be at 

school between 8.10 and 8.20 to get in and have 

a free breakfast. 

We are urgently looking for volunteers to help us 

manage Breakfast Club, if you are interested and 

can help out for a couple of mornings a week 

speak to Mrs. Stephenson. 

School Lunch for Parents 

Swimming 
Year 3/4 & 5/6 have enjoyed their couple of 
lessons at Ashington Pool, so far  this half 

term.   

Can I remind you that swimming is a           

compulsory part of the National Curriculum 
and we are required to ensure that this part 
of the PE document is delivered to the   

standard required by the end of KS2 If a    
medical problem exists please discuss this 
with the class teacher and if  necessary, your 

doctor if a medical note is required. 


